
Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 98-10

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for project included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 99-6 dated January 
12, 1999. 

 

The response date has changed to February 11, 1999.

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS have been changed.  

Under AVAILABLE KTC STUDIES, the word Draft has been added to KY 536 Planning Study by 
KTC.  That study is now available at Lynn Copies, and for review in the Division of Professional 
Services.

PREQUALIFICATION REQUIREMENTS have changed  Urban Roadway Design has been added to 
ROADWAY DESIGN.    ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES have been added.

 

 

 

Mr. Stephen A. Williams, P.E. 
Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 

Revised: Thursday, May 17, 2001

 

 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/mhill/My%20Documents/AAWeb%20Bull/Bull%201999/Bull%201999-6/revision.htm6/28/2011 9:35:50 AM


	Local Disk
	Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 98-10


